
 

 

The Samuel H. Johnson SSSP Foundation, Inc. is a 501 (c) 3 non-profit organization. 
E-mail: www.ssspfoundation.org 

 

 

 

April 1, 2020 

 
Dear Foundation Supporters: 
 
As a result of the outbreak of the coronavirus (COVID-19) and subsequent mandates stipulated 
by the CDC, the Board of Directors of the Samuel H. Johnson SSSP Foundation, Inc. decided to 
cancel its concert, "An Evening of Musical Excellence", scheduled for Sunday, April 26, 2020, 
5:00 p.m. at the City of South Fulton Southwest Arts Center (formerly the Southwest Arts Center 
Performance Theater).  We are proud to have had four outstanding Spring Concerts over the 
past four years and had planned another one of the same caliber for this year. However, the 
decision to cancel was made in consideration for the health, safety and well being of everyone.   
 
Given the impact of the coronavirus, there is an even greater need to provide financial 
assistance to deserving students to help them complete their college education.  Therefore, we 
have modified our plans and will have a virtual (stay at home) concert on Sunday, April 26th, 5 
p.m. rather than a live one.  Specific details on how you may tune in to our virtual concert 
and submit donations will be provided to you within a few days. 
 
We need your continued support of the Foundation’s scholarship endowment campaign by 
making a donation at one of the sponsorship levels below: 

• Signature:     Tier 1: $5,000 - $10,000  Tier 2: $1,500 - $4,999 
• Platinum Legacy: $1,000 - $1,499   
• Gold: $500 - $999 
• Silver: $200 -$499     
• Friend: $100 - $199 
• Patron - $30 + per person 

 
Thank you for donations and continued support of the Foundation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Min. Harry E. Holley, Sr. 
Min. Harry E. Holley, Sr., President 
Board of Director, Samuel H. Johnson SSSP Foundation, Inc.      
(C) 404-243-9576      
Email: holleytab@aol.com  
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